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Dear Sir, POST ROOM

Proposal to build houses on R100# and RN154#

Everything I have already stated in previous letters applies to these new proposals
as well. Approaching Kendal from the M6 \Junction 37, from Sedbergh, and from
villages to the East of Kendal, visitors look left from Castle Green Lane and see Kendal
Castle, the Castle Hill, its trees, grass, and recreational potential. They also see the whole
of the Western skyline of Scout Scar and Helsington Barrows and they are reminded of
the scale and location of the Town.

By building on these fields you obscure all of this. It is not possible to mitigate
damage to landscape. Such a development would contribute substantially to all the extra
complications of drainage and traffic. Just as significant would be a feeling of disgust that
planners could permit such sacrilege, a feeling of depression and disquiet at how the town
is changing, and knowledge that the older generations would bequeath an inferior future
to their children, who in turn would see Kendal lose its charm in their lifetimes.

Do not build on green fields. Build on brown if necessary. There is plenty of
scope for increasing housing stock without this inexcusable proposal.
Yours faithfully,

Richard Evans

Copy to Tom Clare and Austen Robinson



